
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Candidate, 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in this new exciting role of Early Years 
Practioner. Our current Nursery teacher is retiring in July 2025 and we want 
someone new to take over our Nursery.  
 
We had a very well established 15 hours Nursery but in January 2024 we 
decided to change this to a 30 hours plus wrap around Nursery. We are happy 
to say this has been successful and our numbers are increasing and many 
children filter into our Reception Class later. 
 
We are looking for someone who is as passionate about the Early Years as we 
are: Mrs Langley who is our Deputy is also our EYFS lead, and she is very proud 
to lead the department. We need someone who will work closely with our well 
established and successful team to continue the excellent development of our 
youngest learners. 
 
In our latest ofsted report (December 2024) the Early Years has been praised 
for their excellent curriculum.  
 
We encourage you come to look round our school and see the children in 
action. Please ring the school office 01254 233369 to make an appointment. 
For any other information please visit our website: 
https://www.huncoat.lancs.sch.uk/ and take a look at all the things we do here 
at Huncoat. 
 
I look forward to your application. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Dickinson 
Head Teacher  
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